
Ran across this email from June 10, 2012. 
KV

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Pitts, Ted (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GRO

Soura, Christian (ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINIST
BCC: Tim Pearson (tcpearson@gmail.com) <tcpearson@gmail.com>
Date: 5/2/2014 5:25:35 PM

Subject: FW: A Voice for Reform

From: Governor Nikki Haley [mailto:grassroots@nikkihaley.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 10, 2012 4:39 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: A Voice for Reform

Dear Friend,

This Tuesday, voters across South Carolina will go to the polls for the June 12th primary election. 
While there are many important races throughout the state, few will have consequences like 
Spartanburg County's Senate District 12.

Senator Lee Bright has been a voice for reform in the State Senate - and I am writing to you today 
because we need to send him back to Columbia. Senator Bright has fought for less government at 
every turn and his conservative leadership in the legislature is needed now more than ever before.

I hope you will join me tomorrow, Monday, June 11 as I campaign with Senator Bright at his 
campaign headquarters at 3 PM - located at 3293 Reidville Road in Spartanburg.

Please support Senator Bright on Tuesday and help us send a true conservative back to Columbia!

My very best,

Nikki

This message was sent to katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov from:

Nikki Haley for Governor | PO Box 1773 | Columbia , SC 29202
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